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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                         February 2024 
 
 
Your child from Dolphin class has been selected to represent our school in a Year 1 and Year 2 Cricket 
Festival organised by the West Norwich and Dereham Schools Sports Partnership.  
 
 
The details are as follows: 
 
EVENT – Y1/Y2 Cricket Festival 
 
VENUE – UEA Sportspark 
 
DATE – Monday 4th March 
 
TIME – 10am to 11.45am 
 

• Please give consent for your child to participate via the ParentMail app 

• WNDSSP will take photographs during the event, we will use your consent already collated 

• Please send the children to school in their PE kits 

• Please send a warm outer layer, ideally tracksuit bottoms and a coat 

• Lunch will be eaten on return to school 

• Please provide a water bottle 
 

 
Best wishes 
Miss Gilbert – PE Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


